Lynne A. Vanderslice

First Selectwoman
David K. Clune
Second Selectman
Lori A. Bufano
OFFICE OF THE Selectwoman
FIRST SELECTMAN

Michael P. Kaelin
Selectman

Teiephone (203) 563-0100

Fax (203} 563-0299
Deborah McFadden
Email to: lynne vanderslice@wiltonct.org Selectwoman
TOWN HALL
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
Monday, June 18, 2018 at 7:30PM
Public Hearing
Meeting Room B, Town Hall
2018 CT Neighborhood Assistance Act Tax Credit Program Applications
Call to Order
Reading of Legal Notice
Presentation of Program Applications

Public Comment
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